
 April 2023 
 Newsletter 

 Dear School Age Families: 
 April showers bring May flowers! 

 Summer Camps 
 Registration for summer camps will be 
 available to you April 4th.  Please note that 
 registration this year will be monthly (a change 
 from weekly in previous years), so you are 
 booking for either July or August or both.  We 
 will be closed for a week in the summer as 
 well at the end of August.  (August 28-Sept 1) 
 We are only offering 15 spots, so it will be first 
 pay first serve.  When returning registration 
 paperwork, please include the $100 
 registration fee and a post dated cheque (or 
 cash) for the months you are signing up for. 
 Let me know if you have any questions. 

 Tick Season 
 Please be aware that it is tick season in 
 Kamloops.  We do often go to the park and on 
 walks in the area trails.  Please check your 
 child for these critters at home. 
 Ticks in British Columbia 

 Pro D Days 
 We will be closed on Good Friday, April 7th, 
 but open Easter Monday, April 10th.  There is 
 a Pro D day on Monday, April 24th.  We will 
 have space for 15 students both days.  If you 
 require care for April 10th or 24th, please let 
 us know and pay ASAP to reserve your 
 position. 
 You can also reserve ahead for the ProD day 
 on May 19th.  Cost is $20/day if it is your 
 regularly scheduled day, or $40/day if it is not. 
 Spaces are first come (pay) first serve. 
 Please reserve with your fee ASAP. 

 Special Dates 
 ●  Friday April 7th - CLOSED 
 ●  Monday April 10th - OPEN 
 ●  Monday April 24th - ProD day 
 ●  Sunday May 14th - Mother’s Day 
 ●  Friday May 19th - ProD day 
 ●  Monday May 22nd - CLOSED 

 ASC email :  jelcascinfo@gmail.com 
 ASC Cell : 250 682 3732 

 Sincerely, �e After School Staff - 
 Lisa G, Lisa W, Jackson, Eric, Hea�er 
 and Margarita 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/industry/agriculture-seafood/animals-and-crops/plant-health/insects-and-plant-diseases/home-garden/ticks

